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School District No. 92 would like to announce that Superintendent/CEO Jill Jensen has accepted
a position as Superintendent/CEO for School District No. 64 (Gulf Islands) starting February 1,
2024. Jill has been an educator for 32 years, working as a teacher, principal, and district leader;
she has served as the Superintendent/CEO of our district since August 2020. We have
appreciated her fierce commitment to student learning and to growing the capacity of all staff
and students. We know how much Jill has enjoyed living in community and working with our
staff, students, families, village governments and NLG.

To ensure a smooth transition and to sustain momentum of the good work already in progress,
the Board has engaged a specialist to support with recruitment and hiring of a new

superintendent.

We extend our gratitude to Jill for her contributions to our district and look forward to
welcoming a new superintendent in 2024.

Kind regards,

Winnie Morven-Hansen
Board Chair, School District No. 92 (Nisga’a)



